

## SEPTEMBER 2022 NEWSLETTER

By now, all Pension Plan Members should have had an opportunity to review their annual Pension statements sent out in June.

As we move towards Fall, we want to encourage all Plan Members to view our updated education videos and complete the quizzes to test your knowledge and feedback.

We remain open at the Plan Office and continue to take all necessary precautions to ensure a safe environment.

We are available by phone, email or should you prefer, we are happy to virtually meet with you so we may continue to build on your pension knowledge.

Additionally, individual sessions are available to review your pension record in more detail. This will provide an opportunity for the Plan Office to answer any questions you may still have after reviewing the videos along with each quiz provided.

Should you wish to meet in person, please do not hesitate to contact us to set up an appointment.

Please watch for our news section in the next Teamsters Local Union No. 31 newsletter....

Sincerely.

Kelly Nicholson, Plan Administrator on behalf of the Board of Trustees.